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Each family is asked to contribute an Easter Egg or Easter related goods towards our raffle. 

The raffle will be drawn on the last day of Term 1 - Thursday, 1st April. 

There will be many prizes per grade as well as 2 large prizes with all tickets put together for a major draw. Proceeds will go to Caritas. 

Tickets will be 50c per ticket and are available in the classrooms. 

Help will be required with the wrapping of the Easter prizes.  Please contact the office if you can help. 

School Swimming Program - STARTS TUESDAY 

Year 3 - March 16, 17, 18, 23, 24, 25, 26, 30, 31 April 1 @ 10.45am—11.30am 

Year 4 - March 16, 17, 18, 26 @ 11.30am– 12.15pm March 23, 24, 25 @11.30am—1.15pm 

Year 5 - March 16, 17, 18, 23, 24, 25, 26, 30, 31 April 1 @ 1.15pm—2.00pm 

Year 6 - March 16, 17, 18, 26 @12.30pm—1.15pm March 30, 31 April 1 @ 11.30am—1.15pm  

Student will leave school approximately 20 minutes before their allocated time. 

Children should bring the following in a plastic bag which they will carry to the pool 

 -underwear  -towel  -goggles -bathing cap  -brush/comb  -water bottle 

Please label all items and bags very clearly with your child’s name. 

Children are to wear their bathers under their uniform each day. It would be considered appropriate for children to wear 

their sports uniform for the duration of the swimming program. 

Seagulls Lunch order Menu & Price List 2021 

Ham & Salad Roll   $6.00 
Chicken & Salad Roll   $6.00 
Ham & Cheese Sandwich  $4.50 
Cheese & Vegemite Sandwich  $4.00 
Steamed Dim Sims   $1.00 each 
Fried Dim Sims   $1.00 each 
(soy sauce free)  
Chicken Strips   $1 each 
Party Pies     $1 each 
Party Sausage Rolls   $1 each 
Sauce      .30c each 
All orders will need to be in by Wednesday 

morning—before 12pm for lunch on Friday. 

NEW 

Sometimes parents want to alter the arrangements 

about picking up children after school.  

Please try and make these arrangements in the   

morning so that you can explain to your child the  

arrangements. 

A key ring on your child’s 

school bag is a good idea. This 

lets them know what is     

happening at the end of the 

day—carline, bus tonight, 

pick up outside classroom. 



 

Dear Families and Friends, 

Over the last few weeks we have had students swimming at the District, Division and Regional Swimming 
Carnivals. Mr Bates has been thr illed with the behaviour  and competitive performance of our       
students throughout the meets. At this week’s Regional meeting in Sale we had Mitchell, Jai and Lucas 
Hanckel, Juliet and Harrison Walker, Tayte Gibbs, Matthew Deboer, Harrison Bennett, Isaac Zagami,    
Harley Young and Eve Hamer compete for St Brendan’s. They all performed extremely well against     
experienced competitiors. We are very proud to announce that Mitchell Hanckel, (who is 8 years old in an 
age 9/10 group) has made it through to the Victorian State Carnival. Amazing! 

 

 

Added to the excitement of the Regional Carnival    
performances I would like to comment on the           
enjoyment the staff and students received when the 
Nagle College/Bairnsdale Secondary College students 
came to be with us. A dozen or so students came over 
to chat with our students and cheer on our swimmers. It 
was truly a lovely school-moment, one I was extremely 
proud to see.  

 

 

 

We have an extremely busy school time coming up with swimming lessons taking place for years three to 
six over the next three weeks. We also have a maths fun afternoon next Friday along with school camps 
for year six to Sovereign Hill, Ballarat and year four to Karoonda Park, Gelantipy. While this takes a lot of 
planning and effort, it is great to be back to normal! 

I would like to welcome the following staff to St Brendan’s CPS. We are pleased to announce that Jane 
Whelan will take over  the Garden to Kitchen program at school teaching students about sustainable 
living and healthy eating. Jane will be here on Tuesdays to Thursdays. We are also fortunate to have        
Jo-Lee Kennedy here over  the rest of Term One and for  Term Two as Mrs Holden takes Long     
Service Leave. 

Sincerely,  

Matthew Hamer 

Healthy Life Tips From: https://raisingchildren.net.au/  Positive Attention 

Positive attention is the way you show delight in your child and warmth in your relationship through: 

 smiling at your child 

 making eye contact and using caring facial expressions 

 showing physical affection – for example, hugging your child 

 using words to celebrate and encourage your child 
showing interest in your child’s interests, activities and achievements. 
 
Why positive attention is important 
From birth, children need experiences and relationships that show them they’re valued, capable human 
beings who bring pleasure to others. Positive attention, reactions and responses from key grown-ups 
help children build a picture of how valued they are. 
 
Your child’s self-image builds up over time with positive, loving messages from you and other        
important people in your child’s life. A healthy self-image is very important, not only for your child’s 
relationship with others, but also for your child’s confidence as they learn about the world. 

https://raisingchildren.net.au/


  
Dates for the Calendar 

 MARCH 2021  

Week 7 Friday 12th Lunch Order Delivery Day (if you have placed an order) 
Crazy Hair Day & PJ day 
9.10am Year 2 Prayer Service 
2.30pm Assembly—Year 4 

Week 8 Tuesday 16th Swimming Program Year 3, 4, 5 & 6 

 Wednesday 17th Swimming Program Year 3, 4, 5 & 6 
Lunch Orders to school before 12pm 
3.15pm After School Sport 

 Thursday 18th Swimming Program Year 3, 4, 5 & 6 

 Friday 19th Lunch Order Delivery Day (if you have placed an order) 
11.30am Year 5 Class Mass 
1.35pm Maths Afternoon 

Week 9 Monday 22nd Year 6 Camp - Ballarat 

 Tuesday 23rd Year 6 Camp - Ballarat 
Swimming Program Year 3, 4,& 5 

 Wednesday 24th Lunch Orders to school before 12pm 
Year 6 Camp - Ballarat 
Swimming Program Year 3, 4,& 5 
3.15pm After School Sport 

 Thursday 25th Swimming Program Year 3, 4, 5 & 6 
6.00pm Reconciliation Celebration 

 Friday 26th Lunch Order Delivery Day (if you have placed an order) 
9.10am Year 6 Prayer Service 
Swimming Program Year 3, 4, 5 & 6 

Week 10 30th  Year 4 Camp - Karoonda Park 
Swimming Program Year 3, 5 & 6 

 31st Year 4 Camp - Karoonda Park 
Swimming Program Year 3, 5 & 6 

 APRIL 2021  

 1st Year 4 Camp - Karoonda Park 
Swimming Program Year 3, 5 & 6 
2.30pm Golden Honour Assembly—Year 3 

 Friday 2nd Good Friday 

Frid:  12/3             St. Brendan’s                    Lakes Entrance     9.30am 
Sat:   13/3           St. Brendan’s                   Lakes Entrance     5.00pm 
Sun:  14/3          St. Brendan’s                 Lakes Entrance     9.00am 
                             St. Colman’s                   Orbost                  11.00am 
                             St. Peter’s                       Mallacoota            3.00pm 
Tue:   16/3          St. Brendan’s                Lakes Entrance     9.30am 
Wed: 17/3           St. Colman’s                  Orbost                 9.30am 
Frid:  19/3             St. Brendan’s                  LE  -  Yrs 5           11.30am 
Sat:   20/3             St. Dymphna’s                Buchan                   9.00am 
                              St. Colman’s                   Orbost                  5.00pm 
Sun:  21/3             St. Brendan’s                   Lakes Entrance    9.00am 
                            St. Joseph’s                   Swan Reach          11.00am 



 
 
HAIR is to be kept neat and tidy at all times.  Hair longer than collar length is to be tied back 
from the face. Headband, hair ties, ribbons, scrunchies and clips must be blue, black or brown.  
It is not appropriate for children to come to school with dyed or inappropriate hair styles as 
deemed by the Principal.   
   
JEWELLERY is restricted to the following - a wrist watch, no more than one matching pair of 
studs or sleepers, a religious medallion on a chain to be worn under clothing.  Fashion      
jewellery, make-up and nail polish are not permitted.   
 
BLACK LEATHER SCHOOL SHOES are to be worn with dress uniform on Monday and      
Tuesday.  Tennis/sports socks are not permitted to be worn with school shoes.  Black pull-on 
boots are acceptable.  High heeled shoes are not acceptable as they pose a health risk for        
children.  

After school pick-up arrangements 

 Arrive for pick up at 3.20 or 3.25pm 

 Collect your child from the top car parks, parking and waiting at the gates by the church 

or by the office (At present parents are not allowed to enter school grounds) 

 Allow your child/ren to walk/ride/scoot down the path beside the highway and over the 

crossing. In the past,  parents have collected their children on Eastern Beach Rd near 

Palmers Rd   

Thank you for your understanding and patience on this matter.  

Please be advised that we can 

now have  visitors attend our 

assemblies and Masses.     

Visitors attending will need to 

sign in using our event QR 

code on arrival and seats will 

be set out in accordance with 

social  distancing measures. 

Baby Congratulations to the Baky family,  Justin 

(Year 1) on the arrival of their son and brother, 

“George”.  

 

                  WELCOME TO OUR FAITH   C
O

R
N

E
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RECONCILIATION DATES 

 Thurs 25th March, 6pm—Sacrament celebration at St Brendan’s Church 

Please return registration forms, sacrament fee and stoles as soon as possible. 

 Thank you.  



LAWN BOWLS 

By Henry Gavin And Amelia Midson. 
 

On Friday the 5th of March 2021 a group of 
12 students from St Brendan’s Primary 
School jumped up some stairs on to a       
Dysons bus and headed to Bairnsdale, to the 
local Bowling Club and competed in the jr 
comp. 
 
We were separated into 3 groups of 4 and 
those were our teams for the day.  We first 
had a bye and got to split into our teams and 
got to choose our bowls and have a quick 
practice on the green and then got a few 
group photos, then we got into it. 
 
St Brendans placed 5th with Lucknow A in 
1st, Lucknow B in 2nd, Paynesville A in 3rd 
and Buchan B in 4th. 
 
We all tried our best and had a great day. 
Thanks to Mr McPhee, Geoff, and the Lakes 
Entrance and Bairnsdale Bowls Clubs. 
 



  Nagle Visit to Year Six   

 

Mr Dunnings, Mrs Lawrance, our ex-
students,Thomas Greer and Oliver Greer, came 
into our year six classroom to talk with us about 
what it's like at Nagle College. They  answered 
our questions such as, “What happens if you get 
lost?” “What are the different uniforms?” and 
“What is it like to be the year nine house        
captain?” They also explained how to use your 
school diary properly and what happens if you 
get in trouble. We all really enjoyed them visiting 
us, and I'm sure most of us have made our      
decisions about where we are going for high 
school. 
 

                                                

            By Heidi Ferris and Layla Wilkie-pitt  



 

In 2021 we have kicked the year off with our St 

Brendan’s Swimming carnival, it was a great day with 

many   outstanding efforts. Congratulations to Blue 

House who took the honours of the swimming        

carnival champions.  We have many other inter 

schools sports planned to go ahead this year such as 

lawn bowls, swimming, golf, tennis, winter sports, 

basketball, cross country and athletics. 

I am also excited to say that the afterschool athletics 

has started up again on a Wednesday night. The     

students are developing their athletics skills and have 

lots of fun while participating.   

Sport in school will cover a variety of individual and 

team sports such as tennis, badminton, athletics, AFL, 

netball, basketball, minor games, hockey and many 

more.  Through sport lessons students will be ex-

posed to team work, sportsmanship, fair play, rules 

for games, gain fitness, consider team tactics and   

develop technique in their sporting actions. 



 

Items to collect and send into school 

St Brendan’s Op Shop has second hand 

school uniform available. 

Open 10am—

2pm Tuesday, 

Wednesday & 

Thursday 

Lunch Orders—Now supplied by SEAGULLS 

Change of Procedure for Friday lunch orders. 

All orders will need to be in by Wednesday morning—

before 12pm for lunch on Friday. 

(SO IF YOU DIDN’T PUT IN AN ORDER WEDNESDAY,  

YOU CAN NOT HAVE A LUNCH ORDER FRIDAY). 

 

Menu can be found on the 

SkoolBag app under School Notes and on the website un-

der Enrolment Information. 

 

NO LATE ORDERS  

Please put money in a separate 

envelope/plastic bag 

within lunch order bag! 

Please supply correct change 



16/03/2021   




